
NHS Science Survival Fund 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

We are so excited to be able to share this year in science with your 
students.  The Science Department works very hard to integrate the latest 
technology in our curriculum.  In the past few years, with the help of the NHS 
Science Survival Fund and the PTSA, we have been able to purchase new 
microscopes, digital laboratory balances, hot plates, glassware and new computer 
equipment.  This fund has also allowed us to run laboratory experiments that 
engage and motivate our students to pursue further education in Science related 
fields. 

In order to maintain the high quality of laboratory related activities at 
Novato High School, the Science Department is requesting a donation of between 
$15.00 and $30.00 per student. All funds generated will apply directly to the 
purchase of laboratory related supplies as well as the repair of equipment.  We 
understand that some people may not be able to contribute and others may be able 
to contribute much more.  We greatly appreciate your support in helping us keep 
Novato High School science one of the best science departments in Marin County 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Novato High School Science Department 
 
 
Student Name:           
 
 
Parent/Guardian Name:         
 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature:         
 
 
Yes, I would like to contribute:   [   ] $15.00 
       [   ] $30.00 
       [   ] Other     
 
No, I do not wish to contribute at this time: [   ] 
 
(Please make checks out to: NHS Science) 


